
Plumbers Supply 

“Keeping you Informed” 
 

Plumbers Supply Co. is committed to our customers and the trade. 

We are currently eliminating our leaded items and only bringing in 

the lead free versions where available. 

Lead Free* Legislation across the Country 
On January 4, 2014 Federal Law mandates the wetted surface of every pipe, fixture, and fitting sold for 

or installed in potable water applications not contain more than 0.25% lead by weight. Below are some 

details of the new law: 

FEDERAL "REDUCTION OF LEAD IN DRINKING WATER 

ACT" – 2011 

• Modified the "Safe Drinking Water Act" of 1974 (amended by "Lead Contamination Control 

Act" of 1988) to re-define "Lead Free*" regarding pipes, pipe fittings, plumbing fittings and 

fixtures 

• Re-defines "Lead Free*" to mean: (1) not containing more than 0.2% lead in solder and flux; (2) 

not more than a weighted average of 0.25% lead in wetted surfaces of pipes, pipe and plumbing 

fittings and fixtures 

• Exempts use or sale of lead pipes, solder, and flux in pipes or plumbing fittings or fixtures used 

exclusively for non-potable services 

• Establishes formula for calculating weighted average lead content 

LEGAL IMPLICATIONS 

• States responsible for enforcement through state or local plumbing codes or other appropriate 

means 

• Illegal to introduce into commerce or install any potable water product that does not comply 

• Non-compliance may result in fines, installed product removal costs, lawsuits by private parties 

or government agency 

STATE LEAD FREE* LAWS 

In addition, four states, California, Vermont, Maryland and Louisiana, have enacted Lead Free* 

legislation. 

 

To read more, you can visit WWW.WEARELEADFREE.NET 

 

 

http://www.weareleadfree.net/

